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March 2, 2006 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Power Committee Discussion of Letter to Bonneville 
 
 
The Council will be asked to make a decision at the March meeting to send a letter the Steve 
Wright regarding Bonneville’s conservation policies.  This agenda item is to allow the Power 
Committee to discuss the letter and develop a recommendation for the full Council. 
 
The draft letter and a brief cover memorandum are included in the full Council meeting packet. 
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